
Date:     March 22, 2023
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re: Contract Award: Workers' Compensation Medical Case Management

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has awarded the following
contracts for Workers' Compensation Medical Case Management:

Contract
Number

Supplier Contact Information

CTR064901 EK Health Services, Inc. Kerri Wilson, President & COO
kwilson@ekhealth.com

CTR064904 Genex Services, LLC M. Caylena Santiago, Sr. Area Sales
Manager
milagro.santiago@genexservices.com

The new contract's initial term is from April 1, 2023 to March 31, 2024 and may be used by all State
Agencies and Co-Op Members. This contract will replace the previous contract set that will expire on
March 31, 2023.
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Simon Alvarez, Statewide Procurement Manager at
(602) 542-8911 or Simon.Alvarez@azdoa.gov.

Best Regards,
Simon P. Alvarez
Statewide Procurement Manager
ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 N. 15th Avenue, 3rd Floor, Phoenix, AZ 85007
p: 602-542-8911 | Simon.Alvarez@azdoa.gov
https://spo.az.gov

https://spo.az.gov/

